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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Sixty-nine Davis College students honored as Dean's Scholar recipients
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Top Davis College academic standouts were recognized as Dean's Scholars this month at the Dairy Barn. The awards, funded by various donations to the college, are based on academic excellence as well as leadership, character and citizenship. The scholarships support young men and women who choose to major in agricultural and natural sciences, said Davis College Interim Dean Cindy Akers. 

QUICK TAKE
AEC’s Miller named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Macie Miller; Major: Agricultural Education; Classification: Junior; Organization: Sigma   Alpha Rho; Hometown: Holliday, Texas; Month: December 2021

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more

Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to our success. 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

Texas Tech Davis College Guide to the COVID-19 Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, Davis College continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. 

UP NEXT 

 42nd Distinguished Alumni & 

        Outstanding Young Alumni Awards

        Monday, Apr. 4, 2022; 6 p.m.;
        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

 TTU Faculty Honors Convocation

        Monday, Apr. 25, 2022

 Davis College Honors Banquet

        Friday, Apr. 29, 2022; 6:30 p.m.

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

 Texas Tech Arbor Day

        Friday, Apr. 29, 2022

 Davis College Commencement

        May 14, 2022; 12 p.m. 

        United Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	The award recognizes those who demonstrate excellence in teaching, service to the teaching profession, service to students, professional growth and scholarly activity. The awards ceremony, which included presentation of a $5,000 stipend and an engraved medallion, was held this month at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. Dotray serves as the Rockwell Chair of Weed Science within the Department of Plant & Soil Science, and holds a joint appointment with Texas A&M Agrilife Research & Extension Service. Since joining Tech's faculty in 1993, Dotray has taught students principles of weed science, along with modes and mechanisms of herbicide action. The Minnesota native's research interests broadly focus on developing effective and economical weed management systems in cotton and other crops grown in rotation with cotton.   << more
Face-to-face fete draws students to Queso Cookoff, Mr. Davis College Contest
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To get the spring semester off to a tasty start, the Student Success Center held their annual ‘Winter Welcome & Queso Cookoff' this month at the AFS Livestock Arena. Alpha Zeta won the ‘Golden Cheese Grater' as overall winner, while the Meat Science Association took the ‘Bronze Cheese Grater' for People's Choice. Hayden Glass, an agricultural education major from Tatum, NM, was named Mr. Davis College. 

DE&I Spotlight: AEC’s Jeremiah Neal details path to Davis College leadership
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The Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources is committed to increasing its diversity and fostering a culture of true inclusion. This month the Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center launches a new platform for getting to better know some of our outstanding students, starting with Jeremiah Neal, a senior Agricultural Education & Communications major from Jacksonville, Texas.

TTU Matador Institute of Leadership Engagement program selects 3rd cohort
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Fourteen undergraduate students from the Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources have been selected for the third cohort of the Matador Institute of Leadership Engagement Program. MILE is a three-semester leadership and professional development program that exposes students to key issues affecting local, state, and national agriculture while developing advanced personal and professional skills. 
In Press: Sunghun Lim research team studies trade effect of bridge blockades
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A research study by Sunghun Lim with the Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics, and University of Guelph’s Sylvanus Kwaku Afesorgbor found that geographically, border blockades likely have a bigger impact on U.S. farming states with economies that are highly dependent on exporting to Canada. Canada is the second-largest U.S. agricultural export market, importing up to $22 billion amount goods in 2020.

Davis College congressional Spring interns on the ground in Washington
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Three specially-selected students from the Davis College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources will be spending their Spring semester working as interns in Washington, D.C. They include Madelon Clark, a senior agricultural communications major from Menard, Macie Miller, a junior agricultural education major from Holliday, and Joe Rosenwinkel, a junior landscape architecture major from Kingwood.

SSC’s Stephanie Legako proves it's never too late to be a Red Raider
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 Recently, Newsweek magazine named Texas Tech University the No. 1 institution in the country to receive an online degree. Stephanie Legako, the unit manager for student retention within the Davis College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources, is one of those online students. “I'm not just getting an online degree,” Legako said. “I'm getting a degree from Texas Tech University that happens to be online.” 

AEC’s Farmer named to Agriculture Future of America Student Advisory Team
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 Kylie Farmer, a senior in the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, has been selected to serve on the Agriculture Future of America's Student Advisory Team, the organization's national student leader team. “I believe when we work together, we can all create a brighter future for the industry, and AFA programs are the place where that future begins,” she said.

Texas Tech's Wool Judging Team open season with a pair of prestigious titles
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 AFS’s Wool Judging Team, which won its fourth wool judging national championship in 2021, opened its season last month at the 7220 Wool Invitational. Hosted by the University of Wyoming, Texas Tech Black, one of two teams the university entered in the event, claimed the overall team title, outpacing the University of Wyoming Gold team and two teams from Texas A&M University for the top spot, said AFS’s Sam Jackson. 

New effort aims at supporting emerging agricultural technology companies
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With a long-term focus on accelerating business success of high-tech startups and emerging companies in the agriculture sector that can scale and provide return to investors, Texas Tech Research Park officials have announced the launch of the Seraph Hub Fuel Fund. “I believe this initiative will pay dividends to the people of West Texas, creating jobs and financial support for new ventures,” said COO Kimberly Gramm.
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